
November 12, 2003

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: DRAFT FINAL REVISION TO 10 CFR PART 50,  “FINANCIAL
INFORMATION REQUIREMENTS FOR APPLICATIONS TO RENEW
OR EXTEND THE TERM OF AN OPERATING LICENSE FOR A
POWER REACTOR”

During the 507th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards,

November 5-7, 2003, the Committee considered the subject rulemaking and decided not to

review it.  The Committee does not have any objection to the staff’s proposal to issue the final

rule.

Reference:
Memorandum dated October 3, 2003, from David B. Matthews, Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation, to John T. Larkins, Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, Subject:  Request
for Review of Final Rule, 10 CFR Part 50, “Financial Information Requirements for Applications
to Extend or Renew the Term of an Operating License for a Power Reactor.”

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
I. Schoenfeld, OEDO
D. B. Matthews, NRR
C. Haney, NRR
G. Mencinsky, NRR
M. Crutchley, NRR


